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Thankyou for the opportunity to express my deep concern & rejection of the content of the Termination of
 Pregnancy Bill 2018, which is soon to be reviewed by the Health Committee of the Queensland Parliament.

The proposed Bill would allow the taking of a human life, for any reason, before 22 weeks gestation, ....and
 even after 22 weeks, right up to birth, if 2 doctors agree....but even this regulation is flawed, as it follows no
 definite process which must be followed.

There can be no justification for such an absolute murderous action, which could arise due to social or gender
 reasons.

Such a proposed law absolutely destroys the sanctity of life, and for those who experience abortion purely for
 these reasons .... many live with great regret for the rest of their lives after their immediate desires have been
 executed.

Rather than facilitating such a free action of convenience, it would be far more beneficial for women to be
 assisted through the pregnancy & be counselled in the great gift of bearing new life. 

How is "abortion on demand" any different from the action of murder?

I humbly request that those seeking to change the existing laws would, in all good conscience, reject this Bill.

Yours sincerely,

(Miss) Joan Sheath 
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